
Dear Young People, Parents, and Serving Ones, 
 
We will hold the 2024 Summer School of Truth at the Church in Beltsville (4417 Briggs Chaney 
Rd., Beltsville, MD 20705) from Monday July 29, 2024, 7:00 PM through Lord’s Day, August 4, 
2024, 12:00 PM.  
 
All young people entering 7th grade* through 12th grade are invited to attend. Graduating 
seniors are also welcome to attend, either as helpers or participants.  
 
We will be covering Lesson Book 5: The Church—The Vision and Building Up of the Church.  
 
The registration fee is $100 and includes the book and a t-shirt. Please pay through your locality. 
 
The deadline to register is Lord’s Day, June 30, 2024. 
 
All details regarding the Summer School of Truth, including the registration form are available at 
https://sst.mayp.org. 
 
We desire to have a time focused on Christ. In order to have an enjoyable time centered on 
Christ and free from distractions, we have rules and guidelines that each young person should 
read and agree to prior to registering. There is also a device usage policy that the young people 
need to agree to. 
 
The young people are encouraged to submit a design for the t-shirt by June 30, 2024. Details on 
the t-shirt design are provided on the SST website.  
 
Young people are also encouraged to submit questions: https://sst.mayp.org/questions. This will 
help us tailor the special fellowships and/or lessons to be more relevant and applicable. 
 
There will be a Teacher’s Training for all serving ones and helpers on Saturday, June 22, 2024, 
at the Meeting Hall of the Church in Washington DC from 10 AM – 3 PM ET. There will be a 
special session for all helpers and young serving ones (under 25 years old). 
 
There will also be times for prayer and coordination for serving ones and helpers on Lord’s Day, 
June 2 and July 21 at 8:30 PM.  
 
 
*Those in younger grades can attend if saved and baptized and are (or will be) regularly joining the young people’s 
meetings in their respective localities. 
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